
St Catherine’s PS is Eco-Active! We have the silver award and are 

working towards the Greenest award of all- The Eco-Flag! 

We have an Eco team and meet regularly to try to make a difference 

in our world. Each class has a representative on the team but 

everyone in the school is part of the plan. 

There are regular jobs that the Eco-team are responsible for: 

 Emptying the compost caddies in the classes. They are 

composted daily. 

 Monitoring the energy use in classrooms and around the school. 

 Litter picking twice a week in the school grounds. 

 Meeting up regularly with Mrs Kelly, Mrs Daly, Mrs Wilders , 

Mr Barr and Mr Duffy to plan and monitor. 

 Writing up a column for our weekly Newsletter. 

This year our priorities are Transport, Litter and Recycling. 

 

 

 


